
#documentNo                                                                                             #dated

 

PAREEKSHA BHAVAN

IV B.Sc. NURSING SUPPLEMENTARY EXAMS, OCT. 2016

SCHEDULE FOR PRACTICALS/VIVA 

 

Sl.No. SUBJECT Name of the colleges
examination
centre

DATE OF
EXAMINATIONS 

TIME

1
COMMUNITY
HEALTH NURSING

1.Baby memorial college of
nursing, Kozhikode

2. National college of
nursing, Kozhikode

3. JDT Islamic college of
nursing

4.PVS College of nursing,
Kozhikode

PVS College of
nursing,
Kozhikode

22.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

2 "

1. EMS college of nursing,
Malappuram

2. MES college of nursing

EMS college of
nursing,
Malappuram

28.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

3 "

1. Mother college of nursing,
Thrissur

2. Jubilee mission college of
nursing, Thrissur

Mother college
of nursing,
Thrissur

28.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

4 "

1. Karuna college of nursing,
Palakkad

2. SIMET college of nursing,
Palakkad

SIMET college
of nursing,
Palakkad

28.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

1
OBSTETRICS &
GYNAECOLOGICAL
NSG.

1. Baby memorial college of
nursing

2. PVS College of nursing,
Kozhikode

Baby memorial
college of
nursing

21.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

2 "

1. National college of
nursing, kOZHIKODE

2. JDT College of nursing,
vellimadukunnu

3. KMCT college of nursing

JDT College of
nursing,
vellimadukunnu

21.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm



3 "
Govt. college of nursing,
Kozhikode

Govt. college of
nursing,
Kozhikode

27.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

4 "

1. EMS college of nursing,
Malappuram

2. MES college of nursing,
Malappuram

MES college of
nursing,
Malappuram

29.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

5 "

1. West fort college of
nursing, Thrissur

2. Mother college of nursing,
Thrissur

3. Jubilee mission college of
nursing, Thrissur

4. Aswini college of nursing,
Thrissur

5. St. James college of
nursing, Chalakkudy

Mother college
of nursing,
Thrissur

29.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

6 "

1. Karuna college of nursing,
Palakkad

2. SIMET college of nursing,
Palakkad

Karuna college
of nursing,
Palakkad

29.06.2017
9.30am-
12.30pm

                                                                                                                                       

 


